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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Re: Parent Engagement Webinars 

We are excited to inform you about two upcoming webinars designed to support you in ensuring the 

safety and well-being of your daughter. These sessions are free and offer valuable insights and 

practical advice. 

County Lines and Gang Exploitation Webinar 

The MET Police Central Youth Team, in partnership with IVISION Trust, is offering a webinar to help 

Parents/Carers recognise the signs of County Lines, gang affiliation, grooming, and exploitation. The 

session will feature a speaker with lived experience who will share personal stories of involvement in 

gangs and exploitation. Additionally, the charity will offer free long-term support to those in need. 

Date: Tuesday, 18 June   

Time: 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM 

This session is specifically for the North London boroughs of Enfield, Haringey, Barnet, Brent, Harrow, 

Camden, and Islington. To reserve your free place, please click on the following link:  

County Lines in London 

Diana Award Anti-Bullying 101 Workshop 

Date: Thursday, 18 July   

Time: 6:30 PM 

We invite you to attend an Anti-Bullying 101 online interactive workshop hosted by the Diana Award. 

This session aims to equip you with the knowledge to support your daughter and identify the signs of 

bullying behavior. We are proud to have Diana Award Anti-Bullying Ambassadors within our school, 

and this workshop is an excellent opportunity for Parents/Carers to enhance their understanding and 

support our Anti-Bullying efforts. 

To register for this free workshop, please click on the following link: Anti Bullying Registration 

Both webinars are excellent opportunities to gain valuable knowledge and support. We hope you will 

take advantage of these sessions and look forward to your participation. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr D Delaney  

Assistant Headteacher 

https://ivisontrust.org.uk/webinars/
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_FZiZoZbCS8CCAF_SX3sv4g#/)

